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Top DEP Stories 
 
Citizen’s Voice: We’ve got an unfunded federal mandate to fix stormwater, what now? 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/we-ve-got-an-unfunded-federal-mandate-to-fix-stormwater-
what-now-1.2464680 
 
Reading Eagle: DEP secretary talks landfill, power plant and water quality in Berks County 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/dep-secretary-talks-landfill-power-plant-and-water-
quality-in-berks-county 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Aging workforce hits water plants especially hard 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/aging-workforce-hits-water-plants-especially-
hard/article 020d274c-525e-11e9-8035-4341e2408210.html 
 
Erie News Now: DEP Confirms Chemical Leak at Erie Coke 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40226492/sources-report-chemical-leak-at-erie-coke 
 
Mentions 
 
York Dispatch: DEP investigating salvage yard after metal found on York County Heritage Rail Trail 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/03/30/department-environmental-protection-
investigating-salvage-yard/3320055002/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Help pick up litter in PA 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/032919/page/6/story/help-pick-up-litter-in-pa 
 
Endeavor News: Pipeline crew fouls creek 
https://www.endeavornews.com/articles/pipeline-crew-fouls-creek/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: Conditional use hearing set for Susquehannock Heights; Suburban Water discusses 
water safety 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/03/conditional-use-hearing-set-for-susquehannock-
heights/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: City Council gives approval to pursue public works grants 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/04/city-council-gives-approval-to-pursue-public-
works-grants/  
 
Sayre Morning Times: Aqua Pennsylvania operations director appointed to State Water Plan committee 
http://www.morning-times.com/business/article 4d957e3e-5956-50fc-8f86-6fdcf9e711a5.html 
 
Scranton Times: Jessup activists push legislation on power plant host agreements 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/jessup-activists-push-legislation-on-power-plant-host-
agreements-1.2464406 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 



 
Gant News:  Wolf touts Restore Pennsylvania, PA Farm Bill benefits for agriculture industry 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/03/28/wolf-touts-restore-pennsylvania-pa-farm-bill-benefits-for-
agriculture-industry/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Wolf should think about spending less 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-wolf-should-think-about-spending-less/ 
 
Air 
 
Pennlive: Game Commission plans controlled burns in Cumberland, York counties 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/03/game-commission-plans-controlled-burns-in-cumberland-york-
counties.html 
 
York Dispatch: Controlled burn slated for Monday near North Codorus, Manchester 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/03/30/pa-game-commission-to-conduct-
controlled-burn-in-north-codorus-manchester/3321030002/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times; Smell PGH app expanded to this city 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/03/29/smell-pgh-app-expanded-to-this-city.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Extreme weather news may not change climate change skeptics’ minds 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/03/extreme-weather-news-may-not-change-climate-change-
skeptics-minds-opinion.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Trump gives Arctic warming cold shoulder 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/trump-gives-arctic-warming-cold-
shoulder/article fceb90b2-50d9-11e9-979f-23758583ea46.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Poll shows Pennsylvania voters back climate action 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/03/poll-shows-pennsylvania-voters-back-
climate-action/ 
 
WITF: Engineers concerned Pa.'s infrastructure won't withstand 'weather of the future' 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/03/advocates-engineers-concerned-pas-infrastructure-wont-
withstand-weather-of-the-future.php 
 
Post-Gazette: Cities go dark for Earth Hour, bring light to climate change 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/science/2019/03/30/Cities-go-dark-for-Earth-Hour-bring-light-to-
climate-change/stories/201903300067  
 
Post-Gazette: Climate poses a costly change for the state 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/2019/03/29/Climate-a-costly-change-for-the-
state/stories/201903290117 
 
Post-Gazette: Target pushes suppliers to go green, too 



https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/03/30/Target-pushes-suppliers-to-go-
green-too/stories/201903300028 
 
Post-Gazette: Democrats overplay their hand with the Green New Deal 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2019/03/30/Democrats-overplay-their-hand-with-the-
Green-New-Deal/stories/201903300011 
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: Taking small bites out of Pittsburgh's carbon footprint 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2019/03/31/Brian-O-Neill-Pittsburgh-carbon-
footprint-environment-traffic-green/stories/201903310068 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading receives grant for bike, pedestrian path 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-receives-grant-for-bike-pedestrian-
path&template=ourcityart 
 
Altoona Mirror: Borough to use mulch on trail 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/04/borough-to-use-mulch-on-trail/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Land preservation applications now available in Mifflin County program 
http://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2019/04/land-preservation-applications-now-
available-in-mifflin-county-program/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Weather picture perfect for opening day of trout season 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/weather-picture-perfect-for-opening-day-of-trout-
season/article d0b3064c-53c7-11e9-a282-4bd6df458ac2.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Outdoor classroom coming to Line Mountain in honor of teacher who loved the 
outdoors 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/outdoor-classroom-coming-to-line-
mountain/article 19b7c650-9462-5ed0-b107-c2e766eb74d7.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: LM board approves outdoor classroom named for late teacher 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/lm-board-approves-outdoor-classroom-named-for-late-
teacher/article d237b9c4-fe43-5e4c-a781-1def848176e1.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Open letter to the PA General Assembly and Gov. Wolf from The Growing Greener 
Coalition (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2019/03/open-letter-to-the-pa-general-
assembly-and-gov-wolf/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: West Fourth Street work means loss of trees-temporarily (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/03/west-fourth-street-work-means-loss-of-trees-
temporarily/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Keynote addresses area conservation, water issues 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/keynote-addresses-area-issues/  



 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Majot will not appeal decision in arboretum case 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter leader enterprise/majot-will-not-appeal-decision-in-
arboretum-case/article df5e856a-dd05-53cb-8bad-ea68eee11707.html  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission audit warns of choppy waters ahead 
for agency’s finances 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/news/state/pennsylvania-fish-and-boat-commission-audit-warns-of-
choppy-waters/article ea5ba8c7-5c50-587c-982b-455d6c96a5bf.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Mill Cove environmental area a location for environmental learning and outdoor 
recreation 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/mill-cove-environmental-
area/article bee6ad42-f6a9-5dcc-bee0-7238c778a187.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Pine Creek Headwaters Protection Group works to preserve waterway 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/special sections/pine-creek-
headwaters-protection-group-works-to-preserve-waterway/article 2014ab1d-c68f-5fe0-8454-
7a868425026a.html 
 
Tribune-Review: March for Parks in Westmoreland County passes $1 million mark 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/march-for-parks-in-westmoreland-county-passes-1-million-
mark/  
 
Beaver County Times: Outdoors: Exploring the plight of cavity-nesting animals 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190329/outdoors-exploring-plight-of-cavity-nesting-animals 
 
Observer-Reporter: Ohiopyle is open for business, but closed because of construction  
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/ohiopyle-is-open-for-business-but-closed-because-of-
construction/article 54532cf9-665f-5f68-82bf-a2a6cfbc4cf8.html  
 
Herald-Standard: Sheepskin Trail routing options through Uniontown hinging on railroad company 
response 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/new today/sheepskin-trail-routing-options-through-uniontown-
hinging-on-railroad-company/article e6efa1e8-4e47-11e9-98f3-436316af4525.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Nest debris 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/03/30/Nest-debris/stories/201903300033 
 
Tribune-Review: Game Commission hopes plastic bag in nest won’t harm Hays bald eagles 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/game-commission-hopes-plastic-bag-in-nest-wont-
harm-hays-bald-eagles/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Last egg in Hays eagle nest expected not to hatch 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2019/03/29/Pittsburgh-bald-eagle-Hays-Audubon-
Society-of-Western-Pennsylvania/stories/201903290135 
 
Post-Gazette: All trails lead to REI Settlers Ridge April 6 



https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2019/04/01/Trail-summit-REI-Settlers-Ridge-Montour-
rail-bike-Great-American-Rail-Trail/stories/201903060144  
 
Post-Gazette:  Public input sought on future of Hays Woods -- possibly Pittsburgh's largest park 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/04/01/Hays-Woods-Corey-O-Connor-Tom-Murphy-
Pittsburgh-Parks-Conservancy/stories/201903310072 
 
Bradford Era: Wood frogs 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/wood-frogs/article cabd8e96-540e-11e9-aa7b-abdfebd4e24a.html 
 
Corry Journal: Spartansburg forester to be honored for commitment to environmental work 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 1827f5a0-5247-11e9-96cc-ebde48f97345.html 
 
Erie Times: Plans to upgrade Erie’s Bayview Park to be discussed at public meeting  
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190401/plans-to-upgrade-eries-bayview-park-to-be-discussed-at-
public-meeting 
 
Energy 
 
Reading Eagle: It’s time to get rid of nuclear power 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-its-time-to-get-rid-of-nuclear-power 
 
Allegheny Front: Poll: Public Split on Nuclear Bailout 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/poll-public-split-on-nuclear-bailout/  
  
Allegheny Front: A Japanese Man’s Regrets Mirror His Country’s Turn Against Nuclear Power 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/a-japanese-mans-regrets-mirror-his-countrys-turn-against-nuclear-
power/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Where It Stands: Gettysburg Pike lots facing major makeover in Upper Allen Township 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/mechanicsburg/where-it-stands-gettysburg-pike-lots-
facing-major-makeover-in/article b13ff8c8-c250-5f39-ba0a-f1d417bb24c7.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Nuclear is carbon-free energy, too (Op-Ed) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/032819/page/12/story/nuclear-is-carbon-free-energy-
too  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: America’s energy boom empowers diplomats (Op-Ed) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/other-commentaries/2019/03/americas-energy-boom-empowers-
diplomats/ 
 
WESA: Hazelwood Green’s Roads Open To The Public Today 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/hazelwood-green-s-roads-open-public-today 
 
Mining 
 



Post-Gazette: Bernhardt’s lobbyist past casts a shadow in the acting interior sec’s confirmation hearing 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2019/03/28/David-Bernhardt-Interior-secretary-
Trump-nominee-confirmation-hearing-lobbyist/stories/201903280191 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WGAL: Columbia gas pipeline installation starts Monday in York 
https://www.wgal.com/article/columbia-gas-pipeline-installation-starts-monday-in-york/26998493 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: What happens when a pipeline moves into your backyard 
https://www.delcotimes.com/business/what-happens-when-a-pipeline-moves-into-your-
backyard/article f290a2e2-5408-11e9-92b2-c7ccec5f5dff.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Living with pipeline construction out back 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/living-with-pipeline-construction-out-back/article f18ec83c-
51a2-11e9-88d0-efbbe188dc49.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Natural gas service closer for Wyalusing; State awards $1M grant to 
Leatherstocking 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-03-
28/Front Page/Natural Gas Service Closer for Wyalusing.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: EPA’s energy reform package needs additional work (LTE) 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-03-
28/Letters/EPAs Energy Reform Package Needs Additional Work.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Local, national gas prices continue to rise in spring run-up 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/local-national-gas-prices-continue-to-rise-in-spring-run-up/  
 
Beaver County Times: NASCAR champ Joey Logano talks about safety with Shell workers 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190327/nascar-champ-joey-logano-talks-about-safety-with-
shell-workers 
 
Erie Times: Gas leak reported in Millcreek crash 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190331/gas-leak-reported-in-millcreek-crash 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pennlive: Public will never know truth behind Three Mile Island, anti-nuclear energy advocates say 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/03/public-will-never-know-truth-behind-three-mile-island-anti-
nuclear-energy-advocates-say.html 
 
York Daily Record: How a York newspaper predicted Three Mile nuclear accident days before partial 
meltdown 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/history/blogs/york-town-square/2019/03/28/york-daily-record-
controversial-story-three-mileisland/3244732002/ 
 
WITF: Forty years later, the prospect of a TMI-related evacuation remains daunting 



https://www.witf.org/state-house-sound-bites/2019/03/forty-years-later-the-prospect-of-a-tmi-related-
evacuation-remains-daunting.php 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Three Mile Island: A Hollywood thriller come to life 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/three-mile-island-a-hollywood-thriller-come-to-
life/article 8b64ce3d-8e16-5ecc-8a35-f8d0ada1b0c2.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: 40 years ago today, TMI made Thornburg a legend 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/032819/page/12/story/40-years-ago-today-tmi-made-
thornburgh-a-legend 
 
Vector Management 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Invasive pest threat to plant life 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/invasive-pest-threat-to-plant-life/article cddea554-8d17-5830-
ad77-492a29bfd8bf.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Using genetics to try to figure out how to get mosquitoes to stop biting us 
https://www.centredaily.com/article228564779.html 
 
KDKA: Tick Season: Wet Weather Could Lead To Tough Tick Year, Earlier Than Normal 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/03/29/2019-pennsylvania-tick-forecast/ 
 
WJAC: Large tick populations expected across Pa., experts say 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/large-tick-populations-expected-across-pa-experts-say  
 
Post-Gazette: How do mosquitoes sniff out your sweat? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/03/29/How-do-mosquitoes-sniff-out-your-
sweat/stories/201903310126 
 
Waste 
 
York Daily Record: If York’s neighborhoods were cleaner, would crime decrease? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2019/03/26/if-yorks-neighborhoods-were-cleaner-would-crime-
decrease/3278269002/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Volunteers wanted to help cleanup Edgewood Cemetery in Pottstown 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/voluteers-wanted-to-help-cleanup-edgewood-cemetery-
in-pottstown 
 
WITF: 'Filthadelphia' tries to shed nickname by cleaning streets 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/03/filthadelphia-tries-to-shed-nickname-by-cleaning-streets.php 
 
CBS21: Group begins cleaning up historic cemetery 
https://local21news.com/news/local/group-begins-cleaning-up-historic-cemetery 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Hazardous waste collections coming to two sites in Chester County 



https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/hazardous-waste-collections-coming-to-two-sites-in-chester-
county/article b8e90432-5474-11e9-b8a4-0f702c352207.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Bucktail Youth Leadership visits PSP and landfill 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/04/bucktail-youth-leadership-visits-psp-and-landfill/  
 
Muncy Luminary: Local manufacturing plant turns plastic scrap into useful products 
http://muncyluminary.com/page/content.detail/id/571142/Local-manufacturing-plant-turns-plastic-
scrap-into-useful-products.html?nav=5007  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Spring Cleanup in DuBois begins Monday 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/spring-cleanup-in-dubois-begins-monday/article 2a400f54-
bea9-5478-b7c8-9986291c4fed.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Volunteers needed for watershed clean-up 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/volunteers-needed-for-watershed-clean-up/article b74cdcf6-5290-
11e9-a029-b71fae011f01.html  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Quemahoning Reservoir cleanup will be held Saturday 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/quemahoning-reservoir-cleanup-will-be-held-
saturday/article 775e62c2-5425-11e9-bcbc-bb1e07335332.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Adventurous volunteers rappel down Mt. Washington in Pittsburgh to clean up iconic 
vista 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/adventurous-volunteers-rappel-down-mt-washington-
in-pittsburgh-to-clean-up-iconic-vista/  
 
Tribune-Review: Franklin Park residents can get yard debris chipped for free 
https://triblive.com/local/north-hills/franklin-park-residents-can-get-yard-debris-chipped-for-free-on-
april-1/ 
 
Times News: Manure storage site gets recommended approval  
https://www.tnonline.com/manure-storage-site-gets-recommended-approval 
 
Record-Argus News: ‘Filthadelphia’ tries to shake nickname by cleaning streets 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/filthadelphia-tries-to-shake-nickname-by-cleaning-streets/ 
 
Water 
 
Standard Speaker: HCA expects cost of water treatment chemicals to go up 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/hca-expects-cost-of-water-treatment-chemicals-to-go-up-
1.2463515 
 
News Eagle:  Federal funds benefit Delaware River Basin 
https://www.neagle.com/news/20190328/federal-funds-benefit-delaware-river-basin 
 
Pennlive: Let’s improve, not weaken, 2015 Clean Water Rule standards 



https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/03/lets-improve-not-weaken-2015-clean-water-rule-
standards-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Bowers sewer rates to drop, but dispute in Maxatawny, big water project linger 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/bowers-sewer-rates-to-drop-but-dispute-in-maxatawny-
big-water-project-linger 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Company reveals amount of toxic PFAS substitute it sent to plant in South Jersey 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/03/company-reveals-amount-of-toxic-pfas-substitute-it-sent-to-plant-
in-south-jersey.php 
 
WITF/AP: Trump backtracks on call to gut $300M Great Lakes program 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/03/trump-backtracks-on-call-to-gut-300m-great-lakes-program.php 
 
WHYY: Company reveals amount of toxic PFAS substitute it sent to plant in South Jersey 
https://whyy.org/articles/company-reveals-amount-of-toxic-pfas-substitute-it-sent-to-plant-in-south-
jersey/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Sewer urged for South Centre; inspection finds well contamination 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/040119/page/1/story/sewer-urged-for-south-centre  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Next wave of protection:  Floodwall expansion begins as rain falls on 
Bloomsburg 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/033019/page/1/story/next-wave-of-protection  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Require school water tests, publish results (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/require-school-water-tests-publish-results/article 51e9ad92-ecdd-
58ad-b0cd-4b480ea67d55.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Suez buys Mahoning Township water and wastewater systems for $9.5M 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/suez-buys-mahoning-township-water-and-
wastewater-systems-for-m/article 48a37223-4dd6-56c4-a131-4f9dd105cb48.html 
 
Endeavor News: Protect water quality in headwaters region (Wolf Tracks Outdoor Column) 
https://www.endeavornews.com/articles/wolf-tracks-184/  
 
Endeavor News: Clean Water (LTE) 
https://www.endeavornews.com/articles/correspondence-142/  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: PennDOT plans numerous projects in area 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-03-
28/Front Page/PennDOT Plans Numerous Projects in Area.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Spring pond process amazing (Reflections of Nature Column) 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-03-28/Columns/Reflections of Nature.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Public invited to series of presentations on Susquehanna and Loyalsock 



http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-03-
28/Local News/Public Invited to Series of Presentations.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: $1M grant to improve truck, rail access to industrial park, raising railroad bridge 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/m-grant-to-improve-truck-rail-access-to-
industrial-park/article ca9fbebf-47d3-592a-a9a4-5abea1410753.html  
 
Gant News: Aqua PA invested $28.7 million to upgrade infrastructure throughout Western Pennsylvania 
in 2018 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/03/29/aqua-pa-invested-28-7-million-to-upgrade-infrastructure-
throughout-western-pennsylvania-in-2018/  
 
Centre Daily Times: Trump contradicts his own plan to slash Great Lakes preservation funds 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article228590874.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  City Council files litigation against mayor over water authority appointments 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/city-council-files-litigation-against-mayor/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Councilman: Litigation over water authority appointments likely to go to 
judge 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/councilman-litigation-likely-to-go-to-judge/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: More money heads toward levee 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/more-money-heads-toward-levee/ 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Sayre borough plans to replace sewer line on Tioga Street 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article c5332a78-b0bc-5952-8ecb-4736987248a2.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Pine Creek Headwaters Protection Group works to preserve waterway 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/special sections/pine-creek-
headwaters-protection-group-works-to-preserve-waterway/article 2014ab1d-c68f-5fe0-8454-
7a868425026a.html 
 
WESA: Sanitary Authority Takes Steps To Stop The Region’s Sewage From Overflowing Into The Rivers 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/sanitary-authority-takes-steps-stop-region-s-sewage-overflowing-rivers 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Manager says removal of Chest Creek dam will enhance quality 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/manager-says-removal-of-chest-creek-dam-will-enhance-
quality/article 6699eae2-5367-11e9-b559-7731603ccfef.html 
 
Tribune-Review: State officials to tour Armstrong County flood damage, hold public meeting Monday 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/state-officials-to-tour-armstrong-county-flood-damage-
hold-public-meeting-monday/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Dredging work expected to end soon at Harrison lock on Allegheny River 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/dredging-work-expected-to-end-soon-at-harrison-lock-
on-the-allegheny-river/ 
 



Daily American: Sister park to Cherry Lane Estates has water woes 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/sister-park-to-cherry-lane-estates-has-water-
woes/article e48ff33c-65d3-503e-a014-83d192aad057.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Canadian pension fund puts $750M behind Aqua acquisition 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/04/01/canadian-pension-fund-puts-750m-behind-
aqua.html 
 
Times Leader: County government facing its own stormwater requirements in addition to new fee 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/738778/county-government-facing-its-own-stormwater-
requirements-in-addition-to-new-fee 
 
Record-Argus News: Robot offers a deeper dive into Lake Erie research 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/robot-offers-a-deeper-dive-into-lake-erie-research/ 
 
Times Observer: Army Corps of Engineers wants your input for Kinzua Dam, Allegheny Reservoir 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/04/army-corps-of-engineers-wants-your-input-
for-kinzua-dam-allegheny-reservoir/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: When and where in Pennsylvania will 17-year cicadas emerge this year? 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/04/when-and-where-in-pennsylvania-will-17-year-cicadas-
emerge-this-year.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Penn State Health begins construction of West Shore hospital 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/west shore/penn-state-health-begins-construction-
of-west-shore-hospital/article 77e77a5d-cb98-589c-8d2b-a079e3ba022e.html 
 
KDKA: Landslides Cause Riverview Park Pedestrian Lanes To Crumble, Frustrating Runners & Bikers 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/03/29/riverview-park-landslides-road-crumbled/  
 
Joggers, dog walkers upset by continued landslides in Riverview Park 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/riverview-park-landslides-joggers-dog-walkers-upset-by-
continued-landslides-in-riverview-park/935400255 
 
KDKA: Vehicle Reported Overturned Into A Creek On Route 66 At Greensburg Road 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/03/31/overturned-vehicle-greensburg-road/  
 
WPXI: Construction underway for massive mixed-use development 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/meender-farm-construction-underway-for-massive-mixed-
use-development/935483617 
 
Post-Gazette: Southern Beltway this summer: $1M worth of work every day 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2019/03/31/Southern-Beltway-Washington-
County-Allegheny-County-Pennsylvania-Turnpike-new-toll-road/stories/201903300002 
 
Post-Gazette: Report: Owner of chemical company with 450 area employees exploring possible sale 



https://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2019/03/29/Nova-Chemicals-
options-sale-Mubadala-Investment-plastics/stories/201903290097 
 
Observation-Reporter: Excessive rain can precipitate farming issues 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/excessive-rain-can-precipitate-farming-
issues/article 24914ad4-41e5-11e9-be6d-7f75e8120d90.html 


